Kindergarten News

We really enjoyed our Grandparent’s Day luncheon. The
children gave a great singing performance and made some cute
cards to give to their loved ones.

The LC Football team came to our room to read with us on
September 20*. We made them posters (Go Grizzilies) to hang
in their locker room. Also, we did a cheer to get them fired up
for the football game. The students had a great time listening to
the big kids read!

We were busy in the month of September. The class earned
their first caught doing good celebration! We finished our first
chapter in Math. Now, we should be able to recognize, write,
and count 0-5. In Reading the class has been working hard on
letter recognition, sounds, and writing. The letters we have
already covered are Mm, Nn, Ff, Vv,and Pp. Our apple theme
activities have covered a lot of different subjects like Math,
Reading, Science, Writing, Social Studies, and Art. Last week we
made homemade applesauce to finish the unit.

The October topics will be fire safety, pumpkins, fall changes,
skeletons - Health, and Red Ribbon activities for drug
awareness. In Math we are learning about comparing numbers
(greater than, less than, and equal to). Also, we will continue to
work on reading, counting, and writing to 20. For Reading,
letters and sounds will still be a priority along with literature
and grammar. Sight words will be a main focus starting this
month too. We will be introduced to developmental writing to
express ideas at our grade level.



A note will come out later about our basket for the November
Chili Supper. The PreK and Kindergarten classes will do an
“outdoor fun” theme basket this year.

The children are excited about our trip to the pumpkin patch on
the 11th of this month. This is a learning trip for only students
and staff. Parents are invited to the end of the year field trip. A
note came out yesterday about the trip.

There will be details about the Halloween parade and party
coming out soon.

My first book order is coming out today for October. Please look
over the order, if interested fill the form out and send cash or
check made out to

Scholastic Book Clubs for the amount. The orders are due on
Wednesday, October 9.

Thank you for coming to the fall parent/teacher conferences. I
appreciate you taking an interest in what we are doing in the
classroom. Itis truly amazing in what we are accomplishing.

*There are a lot of pictures that [ take of my class doing
different activities throughout the year. You can see them on
the school’s face book page if you go to
facebook.com/EdnaWildcats .



